
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

The 2002 No Child Left Behind legislation requires every district receiving Title I 

funds to notify parents of their right to request the qualifications of their child’s 

teacher(s).  Fillmore Central School receives Title I funds.  Parents/ Guardians of 

students attending school at Fillmore Central have the right to request the 

following information about their child’s teacher(s): 

 

A. whether the teacher has met the State qualification and licensing criteria for 

the grade levels and subject areas which the teacher provides instruction; 

B. whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other provisional status 

through which State qualification or licensing criteria have been waived; 

C. the baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other graduate 

certification or degree held by the teacher, and the field of discipline of the 

certification or degree; and 

D. whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their 

qualifications. 

 

The information will be provided to the requesting parent/ guardian within two 

business from the District office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ravo Root Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools  


